
Rules Committee, 

I am writing in support of HB2927. A painful reality is what this country, Oregon and me are facing. 

The reality is that somehow a detestable human being now occupies the White House, even though 

that was not the will of the people. I was always told that every vote counts. But clearly several 

thousand votes didn't count. The primaries and the general elections are too easily manipulated 

based on the way results are weighted. The ONLY way to make every vote count is for them to be 

counted individually without intermediary influence. The electoral college has caused the election of 

a president that contradicts the reason for the creation of the electoral college in the first place. 

Gerrymandering and the electoral college have stifled the will of the people. Please help return our 

country to us. Thank you. 
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